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Co-Chairs and Committee Members, 

 

With all the increases in taxes and fees, this bill will put undo stress on myself and 

the constituents I serve. We already have a tight city budget, trying to stretch our 

dollars as far as they can go. This bill will significantly increase the costs for our city 

to run which will hit Oregonians twice- through their own pocketbooks everyday and 

then again when cities like mine have to do more with less because the taxes we 

receive won’t go as far. 

 

 

As a City Councilor, I am tasked to be a good steward of the tax money we receive 

from our residents. It is not fair or just for an entity such as ODOT to mismanage their 

budget and then receive more of our money. Please do the right thing and vote no on 

this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Jordan Ohrt 

Stayton City Council 

Full Time Working Mother 


